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New Extramural Research Award 
 

A 2-year grant from the National Institutes of Health (NIH) National Heart, Lung and Blood 
Institute received by Harry Zhang, associate professor, and Mariana Cox-Szklo, assistant 
professor, both of School of Community and Environmental Health and Joshua Behr and Rafael Diaz 
of VMASC will allow them to study unforeseen and unintended consequences for population health 
stemming from structural changes in the delivery of health care. Access Partnership is one member 
of a steering committee with representation from industry and nonprofits across the region. During 
2013-2014, the Team will be receiving $229,500 for their work. For details, please visit http://
blue.odu.edu/ao/ia/insideodu/20121129/topstory3.php 
 

Intramural Research Awards 

One of 5 2013 Multidisciplinary Seed Funding (MSF) proposals was awarded to faculty from the 
College of Health Sciences: 

The Utilization of Video Face Replacement Technology (VFRT) for Routine Clinical Procedures in 
Children with Autism Spectrum Disorder (ASD) 

PI:  Jonna Bobzien, Special Education, Communication Disorders and Special Education; Chung-
Hao Chen, Electrical & Computer Engineering; Ann Bruhn, Dental Hygiene; Debra M.G. 
Murray, Nursing; Rebecca Deal Poston, Nursing; Amy Lee, Nursing  

Consultants: Lee Belfore, Electrical & Computer Engineering; Norou Diawara, Mathematics and 
Statistics   

 
Winners of 2012 Multidisciplinary Seed Funding program presented their summary findings on 
Friday, December 7 at Perry Library Learning Commons. 

An Innovative Approach to Understanding the Anterior Cruciate Ligament Injury Enigma: A 
Combination of In Vitro, In Vivo and Computer Simulation Techniques  

Joshua Weinhandl (Human Movement Sciences), Matthew Hoch (Physical Therapy and Athletic 
Training), Sebastian Bawab (Mechanical & Aerospace Engineering), Stacie Ringleb 
(Mechanical & Aerospace Engineering) 
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